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1st May 2025 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We are delighted to inform you that our Annual Sports Day, which parents are invited to join, 
has been booked for Thursday 26th June and will start at 1pm and we aim to finish between 
3–3.15pm. All children across the school will be taking part, as well as Preschool events too! 

 
With this in mind, please ensure that your child arrives at school with a t-shirt in the colour 
of their house and that they bring normal PE shorts/skirts and sensible sports shoes. If you 
do not have a t-shirt in your child’s house colour, a bib will be provided by the school. 
Children can wear this kit all day and therefore don’t need to attend school in uniform. Please 
speak to the class teacher if your child is unsure of their house/colour. 

 
Pupils will have access to water throughout the day, but please ensure your child has a 
water bottle with them. Break and lunch times will continue as usual; there will be a 
refreshments station during the afternoon too. 

 
Please be advised that when Sports Day ends, if you wish to take your child early, please 
inform their class staff. For all others, the usual school timings will apply. 
 
Further to this, we are pleased to let you know that Year 3 - Year 6 will be taking part in 
intra-school competitions, involving netball, cross country and football in the morning of 26th 
June. This will be organised by Mr Gallagher, Mr Bunter and our Year 6 House Captains. 
Please note, parents are invited to the afternoon session only.  

 
All pupils will be participating in their houses, Blackdowns, Poldens, Mendips and 
Quantocks. The points achieved during the Team Sports Morning will be added to the points 
attained during the Sports Day Afternoon for the chance of winning the House Sports Cup. 

 
As we are celebrating our 2025 awarding of the Gold School Games Mark (fourth year in a 
row!), our annual Sports Day will be a celebration of the achievement of all of our children in 
working towards this school award and we hope that you can join us on June 26th. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mr Gallagher 
P.E. Coordinator 

 

Countess Gytha Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 

persons. We will ensure that the highest priority is given to following guidance and regulations to safeguard children 

and young people. The school expects all staff and all visitors to fulfil this expectation. 
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